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  This week we have been… 
 Focusing on the word ‘what’ and its meaning. 
 Using our fingers to stretch loom bands and elastic bands to make different shapes on 

Geo boards. 
 Experiencing messy play in shaving foam. 
 Helping to develop our core strength in PE by learning the superhero balance (tummy 

flat and legs and arms up) and the bottom balance (hold knees up). 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 Please encourage your child to put their coat on at home. This will help them to be more 

independent at Nursery. 
 Please only send in water in your child’s drinks bottle. This is in line with our school 

policy. 
 

Weekend Activity 
This week, we have been modelling writing from left to right across a page. We have done this 
using lines and circles (like binary code). We are encouraging the children to give meaning to 
the marks that they make.  
Perhaps you could ask your child to do some ‘writing’ at home this weekend and talk about 
what they have written. Maybe they could write a shopping list or a secret message to give to 
a family member or a teacher! If your child is beginning to write letters please encourage them 
to continue to do this in their writing. 
Let us know how you get on on SPTO! 

Don’t forget about our Coffee Afternoons! 
Next week, we will be holding a coffee afternoon for each class in aid of Macmillan Cancer 
Support. We ask for a £5 donation per family which will go to Macmillan. Come along to 
enjoy a cuppa and some cake while your child plays. Please let us know if you can make it! 

 Afternoon Class: Monday 22nd October 3.30pm – 4.15pm 
 Morning Class: Tuesday 23rd October 3.30pm – 4.15pm 
 All Day Class: Thursday 25th October 3.30pm – 4.15pm 

 
 


